
 
 

November 20, 2015 
Announcement 1016 

 

Remittance Advice Issue Corrected 

A system issue was identified that was preventing claims from appearing on remittance advices for providers that 

were not active for the date of service on the claim.  Effective November 16, 2015, the system has been corrected 

and providers will start seeing these claims on a remittance advice. 

 


